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Comments I object to this application for a number of reasons. 1. Environmental impact - Incineration has a
higher carbon intensity than the conventional use of fossil fuels, and significantly higher than what
most people would consider 'low carbon'(UKWIN) This does not follow government guidelines to reduce
our carbon emissions in the Climate Change act 2008. ' There is a correlation between high rates of
incineration and low rates of recycling' (UKWIN) due to contractual obligations there is an incentive to
send items that could be recycled to incinerators instead when we should be moving towards use less
and recycle as much as possible. 2. Environmental Impact of increased HGV traffic in a rural residential
area with inadequate roads and infrastructure. 3. Air Pollution - massive increase in air pollution to the
surrounding residential areas and the tourist areas of the south coast beaches and South Downs,
impacting on both local health and wealth decreasing tourist revenue and creating an industrial and
polluted environment. 4. Destruction of vistas and views from South Downs National Park and the
tourist rich areas of the south coast and it's beaches and tourist areas. An 85m high chimney tower will
be visible for miles around impacting adversely in all areas of natural beauty turning a picturesque and
idyllic setting into an industrial eyesore for miles around. Lastly I would like to raise a complaint about
the planning process in general that allows Grundon/Viridor to continually withdraw and then resubmit
an almost identical application, so that all previous objections get ignored and we all have to go
through this process again and again to raise the same points. It seems to me that this is a tactic to
reduce the number of complaints and objections and gradually wear people down.
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